
 

JLM VI  

You’re Invited to Our 

1st Annual Rewarding Reunion 

We would love to have you join us for our Fall Service Project and stay 

for lunch after.  

JLM is partnering with the Clinton River Watershed Council’s Annual 

River Cleanup.  

This will be a fun way to catch up with old friends and meet the new 

JLM Class VII students, all while cleaning up our community! 

When: Saturday, September 21st 

Where: Baumgartner Park located at 13000 15 Mile Road, Sterling 

Heights, MI 48310 (Near 15 Mile Rd and Schoenherr Rd)  

Time: 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

What to Wear: Your JLM T-Shirt, of course! 

Equipment, water and snacks will be provided.  

Please join us for lunch immediately after at noon in the park! 

 

Please RSVP at the link below by Wednesday, September 18th. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E48ABA622ABFB6-jlmvii 

 

Any questions, please contact Julie Petkoff at 586-954-2788 or at 

jpetkoff@leadershipmacomb.org 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E48ABA622ABFB6-jlmvii
jpetkoff@leadershipmacomb.org

